

Calling all P7s!

We would like to invite you and your families to an online Transition Night which will include:

- A virtual tour of our school
- Information about secondary school subjects, clubs and sports
- A chance to meet some of the staff who will be supporting you
 - Key facts about how our school runs
 - Messages and advice from current S1 pupils
- Time for another Question & Answer session with staff **and** our Head Prefects

Thursday 3 December 2020 6.30pm – 8pm

The meeting will be held via Microsoft Teams.

Any families who attended our last online event will automatically be sent an invite. Everyone else should e-mail blairgowrie@pkc.gov.uk to receive an invite to the meeting.



E-mail Mr O'Hara, Depute Headteacher, via the school office with any questions: blairgowrie@pkc.gov.uk